
 

 

 

OUR MISSION: To provide our customers with high-quality, efficient and reliable water, power and sewer 
services in a manner that values environmental and community interests and sustains the resources entrusted 
to our care. 
  

525 Golden Gate Avenue, 13th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102  

T  415.554.3155 
F  415.554.3161 

TTY  415.554.3488 
 
 
 
 
FROM: Jeremy Spitz, Policy and Government Affairs 
 
DATE:  May 22, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: [Emergency Declaration - Repair of Hetch Hetchy Water and 

Power Roads – Total Estimated Cost Not to Exceed 
$20,000,000] 

 
 
Please see attached a proposed Resolution approving an emergency declaration of the San 
Francisco Public Utilities Commission pursuant to Administrative Code Section 6.60, to 
contract resources to repair the road failures on Cherry Lake Road and Hetch Hetchy Road, 
which were damaged by above normal precipitation and a series of recent winter storms, with 
a total estimated cost not to exceed $20,000,000. 
 
The following is a list of accompanying documents: 
• Proposed Resolution (Word Doc Version) 
• Signed SFPUC Declaration of Emergency Letter  
 
Please contact Jeremy Spitz at jspitz@sfwater.org if you need any additional 
information on these items.  
 


